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Dear Friends and Faithful Supporters,

“Because strait is the gate, and narrow is the way, which leadeth
unto life, and few there be which find it.”  Matthew 7:14

Although we see “few” souls come to Christ, we are thankful for the many opportunities God has given us
to share the gospel. Truly many will hear so they can make their own choice.

Only one student graduated from pre-school this year, but with a simple graduation ceremony we were able
to reach out to all the parents and guests in attendance and remind them of their need for the Savior.

New students for the class of 2020 enrolled quickly, and the summer will be spent making preparations.
Books were provided by a Patch Club who collected “pennies.” It is amazing how God provides one cent at a time
from those who are willing to give! We look forward to sharing Christ with a new set of students and their families.

Both Mother’s Day and Father’s Day brought out visitors who would not normally attend church.
Twenty-one mothers and eight fathers were in attendance and heard the gospel. One of the fathers, Mr. Lloyd, is
almost blind. He is in need of help so we send him diabetic snacks and drinks twice a week. One week, Mr. Lloyd
was listening to the radio when dad came to deliver his snacks. He informed my dad that, “The man on the radio has
it all wrong. It is not what we do, but faith in Jesus that saves.” How wonderful it was to see Mr. Lloyd join the
“few” who have come to know Christ.

Attendance of both adults and children has been very low this past month. Please pray that summer will
give us added time to reach out into the community and see more join the “few” in accepting Christ as Savior.

Serving together with you to reach the children of Grenada,

Cawrie Mathena
3 John 4
678-608-2173
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